American Guild of Organists

UTAH VALLEY CHAPTER NEWSLETTER 1990 - 1991
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278 S. 2530 W., Provo, Utah 84601

August 7, 1990
Dear A.G.O. Member,

We, your new officers, would like to let you know that we are excited to
have the opportunity to serve you this next year. Now that we are pretty
much organized, we have a better idea of what needs to be done to get our
chapter running for another year.

First of all, please find enclosed the form for membership renewal for
1990-1991. Your dues need to be received by September 15th to avoid
interruption of your subscription to THE AMERICAN ORGANIST.

Secondly, we would like to invite all members and their spouses/partner
to the opening social. It will be held on Saturday, August 25, 1990 at
Exchange Park, 900 N. 700 W., Provo (see map below), at 6:00 p.m. We
will meet at the large pavilion in the middle of the park. Since this
will be potluck, the food committee will be calling to make assignments.
Also, everyone will need to bring their own utensils and plates. We hope
this will be an enjoyable evening to get better acquainted as well as
discuss events planned for the coming year.

Thirdly, we need to know the name of your stake music chairman so that
we can contact him/her about our first meeting in September. We would
like to notify as many people as we can about this meeting since it will
cover the transition from piano to organ., We feel it would be helpful to
many people in wards and stakes who have been asked to play the organ but
have had little or no training and for someone who would does have the
training but would like to teach this process to someone who needs help.
Please call Tom Hinckley (373-1477) or DeeAnn Stone (377-4728) with the
name of the chairman, phone number, address, and stake. We need to move
quickly in order to give enough notice to everyone.

Finally, if anyone would like something printed in the September newsletter,
please call DeeAnn Stone (phone listed above) by the last Sunday of August.

500 WEST - Provo Hope to meet you all,

Your new officers
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Thomas Hinckley Mark Clark DeeAnn Stone Joan Barmett Sigrid Klein



